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www.cmwa.us 
 
The Board of Directors of the Crawford Mesa Water Association met at the Maloney House in Hotchkiss. The 
meeting was called to order by President Bill Carpenter. The minutes of the September meeting were read and 
approved as read. 
  
The financial report was given.  The checking account has $9,619.59, the Money Market account has 
$11,186.71, second Money Market $70,044.20 and the 1-year CD has $47,924.37. The Hotchkiss CD has 
$5,625.76.  
 
Bills presented were Marici Garber $30.16, DMEA $71.17, Clifford Industries $830.00, UNCC $17.16, 
Rhinehart Oil $114.28, TDS $46.22, SGS Accutest $402.40, Postmaster $84.00, DC Clerk $78.72 and Peak 
Alarm Company $68.31. Joanie moved to pay the bills and Mark seconded and the motion passed. 
 
Discussed installing telemetry for our tanks and filter house. We would share some of the equipment with 
Clipper Ditch.  Tracy talked with Intermountain Environmental.  They will be getting back to Tracy with a 
quote. 
 
Dave and Chuck got the coordinates for the Evans Springs.  Tracy will get with Dave and map those out and 
send out to everyone.   
 
Hamilton # 4 spring is running approximately 7 gpm.  Need to tie this spring into the others. 
 
 
Meeting adjourned. 
 
Board members present were Mark LeValley, Bill Carpenter, Tracy Cheatham and Joanie Cherp.  Manager 
present Chuck Clifford. Secretary/Bookkeeper present Marici Garber. 
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